
Legislative Fiscal Office 2021 Joint Committee on Ways and Means 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

HB 3353 
Relating to health care expenditures 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Rayfield 
 

HB 3353 directs the Oregon Health Authority to seek approval from the Centers for Medicare and 

Medicaid Services to require coordinated care organizations to spend up to 3% of their global budgets to 

improve health equity; address social determinants of health; diversify care locations; and improve 

overall community health. Upon CMS approval, CCOs are required to spend a minimum of 3% of their 

global budgets on these services and OHA must convene an oversight committee to evaluate the new 

CCO expenditures and recommend best practices for the investments. The measure has a minimal fiscal 

impact.    

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 3353 be amended by the -A5 amendment and be 

reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


